from the Classroom ox

Mr. Kortan

August, 2023

Dear Students & Families,

Our first day of school is Tuesday, September 6^{th} , and I'm really looking forward to meeting all of my new students! We're going to have a lot of fun, and learn a lot together. My main objective as a teacher is to give all of my students a positive school experience. When school is a place that students want to be, they are motivated to learn and will prosper.

Our First Grade Supply List is available on our website. Having these supplies will ensure that our first day goes smoothly.

* * Please do not buy pencils — I have specific primary ones that we will use. * *

I look forward to a great year and working with a whole new group of people! Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Warmly,

Mr. Kortan

